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We have looked at the proposals in the Development Plan 1 and we agree with the councils view with
regard to the settlement boudary around Chatburn which wil! keep the open countryside for everyone
including visitors to enjoy and keep the rural identity of our village and for these reasons we fully support
your recommendation.

Also we agree with the revised settlement boundaries which are proposed in the draft document to keep
the Ribble Valley protected from over development and keep the rural identity of these villages which will
be in danger of losing if they are over developed.

We hope these comments help you to make a decision for the people of the Ribble Valley.
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